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 Seda Zirek OBJ2016/2061/P 06/05/2016  15:49:14 Dear Sir/Madam,

Unfortunately, we have to object this application due to loss of light. We live in a basement flat that 

will loose at least two hours of direct sunlight if this proposal is built. The proposed extension is on the 

south side of our building. As you can understand direct sunlight is an important matter for a basement 

flat that lacks so much of it.

As a suggestion, if you build the proposed extension half- size, if the facade of the extension is recessed 

certain amount from the facade of the ground floor flat; this won't create any loss of light on our side.

Kind regards,

90 Torriano 

Avenue

Basement Flat

nw5 2se
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